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Cheryl,
 
Please use this email as our official reply to violation for rule 279.44(a) for halogen testing of used

oil. Since receiving our Compliance Assistance Offer Letter on Dec 6th, 2017, we have purchased
Chlor D Tect 1000 test kits. We have not picked up used oil since receiving the kits but will start
testing all used oil we pick up moving forward with the Chlor D Tect test kits. Findings will be written
in on the waste manifests used for the oil disposal.
 
Please let me know if we can provide any additional information.
 
Respectfully,
 
Ryan Harris
Moran Environmental Recovery LLC.
Business Manager
251 Levy Rd
Atlantic Beach, FL 32233
800-359-3740 Office
781-353-5359 Desk
904-219-6341 Cell
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